nationalgrid

100 East Ashland Street Brockton, MA 02302

October 2, 2017

Mr. Mark Purple Town Administrator Town of Southborough 17 Common St. Southborough, MA 01772

RE: Main Street/Route 30 pole relocations

Dear Mark,

We have reviewed the proposals from the Town and from Mr. Parry to relocate the poles on Main Street in the downtown area. Due to the extensive private property relocations and no formal roadway to install our equipment, National Grid will not be able to accept these proposals as viable options. The distribution line that currently exists on Main Street is a main distribution feeder for Southborough and other towns as well. The reliability of this feeder is a main concern of National Grid and relocating our equipment off the public way would compromise our ability to maintain our facilities in a timely manner. Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

Ann Malley

Customer and Community Manager

National Grid 508-897-5718